
 

 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

P16 English Language and Media Studies Students  
Trip to Harry Potter, Warner Bros. Studios, London 

 

As part of our Post 16 Enrichment, we are planning a visit to ‘Warner Bros. Studios’ on Wednesday 10th 
January 2024.  
 

The trip will include a full tour of the studios, green screen experience and workshops giving insights into the 
design processes of script writing and filmmaking. The students will take part in the P16 Script to Screen 
Workshop where students will have the opportunity to look at the journey of a film production from the 
script to what is seen on the big screen. They will study the processes used, focusing on artwork, plans, white 
card models, storyboards and the finished sets used in the Harry Potter film series. 
 

The tour includes many of the iconic sets, props and costumes that were created especially for the films. The 
production crew saved a treasure trove of thousands of intricate and beautifully-made artefacts, many of 
which wouldn't have been saved on a typical production. These help to give a fascinating insight into film 
production. Students can also experience green screen technology for themselves and ride a broomstick just 
like the cast.  
 

Departure: Students must arrive on campus by 8.15am ready to leave by coach at 8.30am promptly.  
Return: We will return at approximately 5.00pm, so please make the appropriate arrangements.  
Lunch: Students will need to bring a packed lunch (provided for Students in receipt of Free School 
Meals).  
Cost: The cost of the trip is £51.00, which includes entry to Harry Potter World, the workshop, green 
screen experience and travel to and from school.  
Payment: Please pay Via Arbor/Trips/P16 Warner Bros. Studio. 
Availability: 40 places available.   
Deadline: Payments due by Wednesday 1st November 2023.  

 

If you have any questions please contact Mrs Joanne Stewart: jstewart@brookvalegroby.com 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs J Stewart 
Trip Leader 
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